OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

EXAMINATIONTIMETABLE & REGISTRATIONNOTICETO ALL
STUDENTS

All students are advised that the 2021, First Semester examinations are tentatively
scheduled to commence on 11 August 2021. In the event that the Level 4 lockdown
measures extend beyond the scheduled examinations commencement date, the
examinations will commence shortly after the relaxation of the Level 4 lockdown
measures. Take note that the University will not extend the 2021, First Semester
further. Therefore, all students are encouraged to utilize the lockdown period to
study and prepare for examinations.

The University requires all students to have paid their fees in full before the
commencement of examinations. Students who are not registered will not be
allowed entry into examinations venues.

Be guided accordingly.




